APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Jenny Keates

Sent: 01 February 2016 20:57
To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: Fat Fox late licence

To whom it may concern,

| writing to object to the proposed extension of licensing hours at the Fat Fox on Albert Road, Southsea. My
comments are as follows:

1. It will lead to an increase in disorderly behaviour in the Albert Road, as people will be able to drink more over the
course of an evening and so are likely to be more intoxicated when they leave the pub.

2. It will lead to more disturbance for residents as it will spread the noise of people leaving the pub over more hours,
and it will also lead to people living near the pub being disturbed later at night than they already are.

3. The later opening hours will lead to greater footfall in the pub, which will also add to disturbance for the
residents.

4. It helps to further establish the dangerous drinking culture of this city, which has one of the worst alcohol
problems of any UK town or city. This has wider costs for the whole community.

5. Extending one pub's licensing hours will encourage other establishments to seek extensions and this may lead to
this part of Southsea becoming a focus for late-night drinking for the city.

Yours faithfully,

Surg Lt Jenny Barton MBBS, PG dip, Ba Hons (Cantab) RN
46 Victoria Road South, Southsea PO5 2BT





